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Verity Allen

From: James Lowery 
Sent: 02 February 2024 14:49
To: Planning
Cc: Jacky Ellis
Subject: Re: NYM/2023/0841, Stoneleigh, Church Lane, Fylingthorpe
Attachments: NYM_2023_0841.pdf; Discharging of Conditions Advice Note 2016.pdf.pdf

To whom Concerned, 
 
Thank you for you email below with the attached planning approval. 
 
With regards to to conditions attached please see comments below which I hope assists confirming the following 
finishes:- 
 
1.The Dormers will be composite cladding in dark grey to match roof -Probably Cedral Slate Grey C18 
 
2. The decking will also be composite cladding (wood effect)grey with uprights to match and no handrail across with 
glass panels -Probably Eurocell Graphite grey. 
 
All further details that are required prior to works commencing works for approval are to be provided by the applicant/ 
building contractor. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
James Lowery 
 
Outerhead Architectural Design Services 
 

 
 

 

 
 
On Thursday, 1 February 2024 at 16:57:56 GMT, <planning@northyorkmoors.org.uk> wrote:  
 
 

 

 

Read the new Management Plan for the North York Moors National Park  

 

CONFIDENTIALITY: The contents of this message are the views of the author, not necessarily the views of 
the North York Moors National Park Authority. This is a private message intended for the named 
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